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FOR  IMMEDIATE  RELEASE
“Evening at the Nellis Tavern”

St. Johnsville, NY  - The Palatine Settlement Society cordially invites you to attend our “Evening at the Tavern,” scheduled for Sunday, September 26th, 4:00 pm - 7:00 pm.  Held at the historic 1747 Nellis Tavern on State Route 5 in St. Johnsville, the evening will feature the dedication of both a new exterior sign and the restored tavern room bar and fireplace.  

Commissioned by the Mohawk Valley Heritage Corridor, the exterior sign portrays several historical aspects of the building, including original wall stencils and a Rufus Grider painting.  Using donations of 18th century wood and monies raised through various past events, the tavern room fireplace has been returned to its original appearance, complete with the over mantle and adjacent bar area of shelves and bar top.     

The evening will feature Ron Burch playing period music on the harpsichord amidst the glow of candlelight.  A variety of hot and cold appetizers, numerous wines and select beers will be served.   Tickets, available in advance, are $15 per person or $25 per couple, with a limited number of tickets available at the door.  Tours of the historic 1747 Nellis Tavern/Homestead will also be conducted.  For information or tickets contact Joan at (518) 842-6400 or Mary (315) 866-2619.  Come enjoy the music, ambiance and companionship!  

#

